
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 
Tick tock tick tock ..... Exams are here and you may be feeling 
overwhelmed with all your end of year projects and studying.  Have I got 
an idea for you to help relax and have fun!  Come down to Gym C on 
Monday, January 28th after your Period 2 Exam from 11:00 - 2:00, to 
meet some new FURRY friends and to support your FURRY friends with 
a donation to their organization!  For more information please look for the 
paw prints around the school. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes Yes Yes 

 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
A reminder to all students: Please return any library books or textbooks 
you no longer need for your Semester 1 classes to Miss Smith in the 
library before exams begin. Textbooks that are needed to study from for 
your exams should be returned to your teacher at the time of the exam. 
All library books and textbooks that students have been using in class 
need to be returned to the library by Wednesday, January 30 at the very 
latest. Please show courtesy for students taking Semester 2 classes and 
make sure that you return your books so that all students have the books 
they require. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes Yes Yes 

 
 
 



Submitted by: 

D'Angelo 

Announcement 
It's Waterloo Math Contest time!! See Ms. D'Angelo in room 220 at lunch 
if you would like to write the Waterloo math contest or learn more about 
it.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Yes Yes Yes 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

J. Barker 

Announcement 
The Resource Room will be closed tomorrow at lunch and Grab N" Go 
will not be served. Sorry for the inconvenience. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

    Yes 

 
 


